
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEPOSIT INSURANCE BOARD 
 

IN THE MATTER OF FBME BANK LIMITED (UNDER LIQUIDATION) 
 

REMINDER NOTICE ON REIMBURSEMENT OF INSURED DEPOSITS  
 

Following the closure of FBME Bank Limited in May 2017, the Deposit Insurance Board (DIB) of P.O. Box 2939, 
Dar es Salaam, commenced reimbursement of insured deposits to the depositors of the closed bank in line with 
provisions of the law.  The DIB wishes to issue this reminder notice that; 
 
1.   The reimbursement of unclaimed insured deposits to the depositors of the defunct FBME Bank Limited is 

still going on through the office premises of former FBME Bank Limited located at Kinondoni, Dar es 
Salaam. Until end of April, 2020, number of depositors equivalent to 51.77% of all eligible depositors have 
been reimbursed.  

 
2.  By this reminder notice, the DIB reminds all eligible depositors who are yet to collect their insured deposits 

to collect their deposit at the Kinondoni office premises of the former FBME Bank Limited.  
 
 
All inquiries should be addressed to: 
 Director 
 Deposit Insurance Board  
 2 Mirambo Street 
 P. O. Box 2939 
 11884 Dar es Salaam 
 Tel:  + 255 22 223 5390 
 Fax: + 255 22 223 4200 
 E-mail: DIB-INFO@bot.go.tz 
  
 Issued by: 
 The Director, Deposit Insurance Board 
 Dated:22nd May, 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 


